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Dates for your Diary 

Monday 17th July:  Year 3 Trip to Leeds Castle 

Monday 17th July: Foundation to Year 1   

Transition Meeting in small hall at 3.30pm 

(parents and children) 

Monday 17th July:  Year 6 Leavers’ Disco                           

5pm-6.15pm 

Wednesday 19th July:  Year 6 Laser Tag 

Wednesday 19th July:  Foundation End of 

Year Celebration.  2.00pm. 

Thursday 20th July:  Leavers’ Assembly, 9am, 

main hall. 

Thursday 20th July:  Last day of Term 6. 

Friday 21st July:  Staff Development Day 

 THE SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2023 

Please click on the links below to  access the            

Summer Reading Challenge: 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Summer Reading Challenge | Kent                         

Libraries (spydus.co.uk) 

 

Thursday 20th July 

Fish and Chip Day! 

Polite Reminder—If your child is in Year 3 and above 

school dinners will be charged at £2.50 per meal. 

(Unless your child is entitled to free school meals) 

Hythe Town FC was a hub of nervous anticipation on Monday with our girls and mixed football teams 

both competing in a Herald Cup final.  The matches were very close, tense but hugely enjoyable with 

every player giving their all for the team.  I am proud to announce that the girls’ team won their final 

5-3 whilst the mixed team scored in the final minutes of their game to draw 1-1.  There is no extra 

time or penalties in the Herald Cup (the title is shared) meaning that both teams are Herald Cup 2023 

winners.  Congratulations to every player and thank you to everyone who came to support. 

A further thank you to everyone who came to Camp Night which again proved to be a big hit.  I would 

also like to extend my gratitude for how tidy the site was left the following day – I barely had to pick 

up any litter and only found two tent pegs which is a record!  We made a profit of £2279 which will 

go towards curriculum resources. 

Year six have completed their two leavers performances to packed audiences; the shows were                    

incredible.  It was obvious how much work had gone into the productions but most memorable will 

be just how much fun the children were having themselves. 

I hope to see many of you at our summer fair after school today (fingers are crossed for fair weather) 

but if not, enjoy the final weekend of this academic year. 

Best Wishes 

Matthew Green 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://kent.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRNGEN/WPAC/SUMMERREADINGCHALLENGE?HOMEPRMS=UD_READINGCHALLENGE
https://kent.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRNGEN/WPAC/SUMMERREADINGCHALLENGE?HOMEPRMS=UD_READINGCHALLENGE


   Gold Book   

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded                  
in the Gold Book this week: 

 Boe    Bumblebees      
 Martha   Bumblebees  
 Penelope  Bumblebees 
 
 Noah   Ladybirds 
 Jude   Ladybirds  
  
 Julius   Rabbits 
 Myla   Rabbits 
   
 Aurelia      Owls 
 Alessio   Owls 
 
 Chloe   Penguins 
 Margarita  Penguins 
     
 Holly   Panthers 
 Arthur   Panthers 
 
 Nathanial  Lions 
 Mae   Lions 
  
  

Harlow   Bears 
Aarib   Bears 
Otto   Bears 
 
Toby   Seahorses  
Connie   Seahorses 
   
Keelan   Turtles                 
Alexander  Turtles 
    
Ronnie   Geckos 
Katherine  Geckos 
 
Jakob   Tigers 
Saoirse   Tigers 
Niamh   Tigers 
      
Marissa   Gorillas 
Joe      Gorillas 
Danesh   Gorillas 
  
Ethan W   Eagles 
Ethan M   Eagles                    
Oliver   Eagles 

Monday 17th July Tuesday 18th July Wednesday 19th July Thursday 20th July Friday 21st July 

Multi-Skills KS1                    
12.30pm-1.00pm 

Gymnastics                              
3.15pm-4.15pm                         
(Please contact:                        
in-
fo@venturecamps.co
.uk  07548 294804) 

Karate  3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei                 
Trevor on 
07966686377) 

 

Rocksteady PM 

 

Striking and Fielding 
Games   KS2                            
1.00pm-1.30pm 

 

Inset Day 

Congratulations to Isla from Eagles Class who was 

the winner in the Junior Category of the Young 

Artist Competition 2023 run by the Rotary Clubs of 

Folkestone & District.  Here is Isla with her                    

fantastic piece of Artwork and her certificate. 

Congratulations to Joe from Owls Class who was 

one of the Fab 5 that was selected from training 

at Mini Kickers to play for the Folkestone Invicta 

Under 7’s team.  Well done Joe! 

Congratulations to Sofia, Sofia and Joni for their 

performance in the FHODS production of Joseph 

which was a sell out success!”  

Thank you to our performers in                            
assemblies this week. We had                                

outstanding performances from Joni in 
Bears on the cornet and Isabella from                      

Eagles on the piano.  



Herald Cup Success! 

Congratulations to both of our Sandgate teams.  The Girls won their 
game and the Mixed Team drew in the final minutes. Well done to all               

of the players. 


